
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, contact: 
Cheryl Flood, Executive Director/CEO 
Cheryl.Flood@FloridaStateFair.com 
(813) 627-4220 
 
 
Florida State Fair Statement: Coronavirus 
 
The health and safety of our employees and guests is of paramount importance.    Like other 
businesses and government agencies, the Florida State Fair continues to closely monitor the 
Coronavirus situation.  We are in regular contact with authorities and are prepared to respond 
to recommendations issued by the Centers for Disease Control, Florida Department of Health 
and the Hillsborough Department of Health.  We are increasing the frequency of our 
maintenance protocol and planning to include hand sanitizers at public events.   Please check 
our website www.floridastatefair.com for future updates. 
 


